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POSTPONEMENT OF SCHEDULED RANKING AND INTERVIEW FOR
SCHOOL ADMINISTRATION AND NON-TEACHING POSITIONS

Relative to Division Memorandum No. 450, s. 2024 entitled “Schedule
of Ranking and Interview for School Administration and Non-teaching Vacant
Positions” dated October 3, 2024, this office hereby informs all concerned
applicants that the scheduled ranking and interview for October 9-11, 2024,
for School Administration and Non-Teaching positions has been postponed
due to the unavailability of Human Resource Merit Promotion and Selection
Board (HRMPSB) members.

Further notice will be provided regarding the new schedule for the
ranking and interview. Please await our official communication, which will be
sent via text message or email. We appreciate your understanding and
cooperation.

For information and widest dissemination.
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